
June 20, 2007 

 

Alan, 

 

The book I had on hold was "God is not Great" by 

Christopher Hitchens. I did get it. I've read it once 

and now I am re-reading it. It is good. It is on the 

New York Times best seller list. Hitchens knows 

politics, literature and science. Today I received a 

copy of the book from son Tom as a Father's Day 

present, so I can lend it to you. 

 

There is a meeting of Mid-Michigan Atheists and 

Humanists at 5 PM, on Sunday, June 24, 2007 in the 

Banquet Room of Oodles of Noodles Restaurant located 

at 1020 Trowbridge Road, East Lansing. I was planning 

on going, but there is going to be an anniversary 

party for Carol's parents that afternoon in St. Johns, 

so I probably won't make it. If you are interested, 

email James Hong at jamesjh.jim@gmail.com. 

 

Steve 

 


